Contact Officer: Shaunte Farrington
Our Ref: DA/13/2018

2 July 2018

Endlis Pty Ltd ATF Sandlee Unit Trust
C/- Mr Stephen Enders

Zone Planning Group

PO Box 5332

GLADSTONE QLD 4680

stephen@zoneplanning.com.au

Dear Sir

DA/M13/2018 RECONFIGURING A LOT - IMPACT -1 LOT INTO 2 LOTS
7 MARGARET STREET, TANNUM SANDS QLD 4680
LOT 10 RP 608261, IVERAGH

Reference is made to the above Development Application and your correspondence dated
28 June 2018 (attached).

Please be advised upon review of the amended proposed plan, Council have determined the
proposed change is minor as per Section 52 of the Planning Act 2016 (the Act). As a result,
the amended plan has been included as part of common material within this Development
Abplication.

Should you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact Council's Planning
Officer, Shaunte Farrington on (07) 4970 0700.

Yours faithfully

T R MCDONALD
PLANNING SERVICES COORDINATOR




